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Welcome Ladies to our October meeting 
 
Tonight, Catherine Timm is doing a trunk 
show.  Winnie Masson will be doing a bias 
strip demo.  
 

 Charity Work: 
 
One of our goals as a guild is to produce 
charity quilts for various local organizations. 
This year we are making jelly roll quilts 
(organization yet to be determined), 
stockings for Share A Gift Foundation and 
preemie quilts for the Rich Little Neo-Natal 
Clinic. 
 

Share a Gift: 
 

We will be making Christmas stockings for 
children in need in the Arnprior, McNab and 
Braeside areas. Katrina will have die-cut 
kits at this meeting for those that want to 
participate.  We will need the stockings 
back for our November meeting as our 
December meeting will be too late.  Thank 
you to all that participate.   
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Thanks to Katrina Kahn for printing the 
instructions for the preemie quilts and 
thanks to all those involved in this project. 
 
 
 

Rich Little Neo-Natal Clinic: 
 

Again this year, we will be making preemie 
quilts. These small quilts have a finished 
size of 24” square, and are donated to the 
clinic in the Ottawa Civic Hospital. A 
preemie quilt is given to each premature 
new born at the clinic. The quilt becomes 
the property of the baby and accompanies 
him/her home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 



 
 
 
Up-coming Events in Ont. 
 
Lanark County Quilter’s Guild 
 

Christmas Sale & Luncheon 
 
November 17, 2012 
 
Every Other year we have a sale in 
November to raise funds for our guild 
projects.  Our venue has changed this year  
 
and it will be at Glad Tidings Pentecostal 
Church 160 Wayside Drive off Hwy # 7, 
Perth Time to be announced.   Throughout 
the year we will be having workshops to 
make items for the sale.   
 

A Harvest of Quilts 2012 
Friday Oct 26 - Sat Oct 27, 2012 
 
Friday, October 26 10 am - 8 pm 
Saturday, October 27  10 am - 4 pm 
Rowntree United Church 
156 Elliot St (at Cheapside) 
London ON 
 

Oct. 27-28, 2012 
 

“Fibre Content”. 
This juried art show is presented by 
the Studio Art Quilt Associates (SAQA) 
from Central Canada; 
Burlington Performing Arts Centre, 
440 Locust St., Burlington, ON 

  
Nov. 2-3, 2012   
Twisted Stitchers Guild Show,   
 
HMS Ajax Room 
Ajax Community Center 
75 Centennial Road, Ajax Ont. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
There will be a Merchants Mall, Silent 
Auction, Tea & Coffee House, and a Raffle 
Quilt. So make sure to mark the  November 
weekend of the 2nd and 3rd. Mark your 
calendars! 

 
2012 Word of Threads Festival 
 

The World of Threads Festival is one of the 
most vibrant fibre arts festivals in the world. 
We showcase contemporary fibre art in all 
forms. The Festival is based in Oakville, 
Ontario, Canada. For the first time we are 
expanding into Toronto. 

The 2012 festival will have 21 exhibitions, 
and nearly 200 artists from 12 countries 
and 8 Canadian provinces. The flagship 
exhibitions are the Common Thread 
International exhibitions. 

The Canadian Sculpture Centre 

500 Church Street Toronto  

Nov.9-Dec2,2012 

Joshua Creek Heritage Art Centre 

1086 Burmhamthorpe Road East, Oakvill 

Nov. 2 – 18, 2012 

 

"SEW DAYS AT THE LIBRARY".  

Oct.22, Nov.19,  Dec.10,  Jan.14,  

Feb.11.,,Mar.18,  Apr.15,,,May 13 

Please be reminded to bring your sewing 

machines or hand sewing, your cup, and a 

snack to share. This is just an informal 

morning.  

9-12AM at the library. 

http://www.lfqg.blogspot.com/
http://www.lfqg.blogspot.com/
http://www.worldofthreadsfestival.com/exhibitions_menu.html
http://www.worldofthreadsfestival.com/exhibitions_menu.html


 

Quilt BC 2013  
Penticton, BC  

 

 

Penticton Trade and Convention Centre 
NJS Awards Presentation May 15, 2013 

National Juried Show Opening may 16, 2013 

Merchants mall open May 16 – 18, 2013 

 

Registration will open on October 17, 2012 
for CQA/ACC members 
and noon Eastern Time on November 21, 
2012 for non members. 
 
The Quilt BC 2013 committee in Penticton 
invites quilters across Canada to create 
treasure bags for the Saturday banquet 
guests. Use your own ideas and patterns or 
refer to these 2 simple patterns to get you 
started. 
 
Send completed bags before March 31, 
2013 to:  
Marianne Parsons  

C/O Double O Quilters Guild,  
Box 326, Oliver, BC  V0H 1T0 
 
Make hotel reservations by March 31, 
2013.  
 

CONFERENCE CO-ORDINATOR 
OF QUILT BC 2013 
Johanna Alford 
295 Gatehouse Run 

Hammonds Plains, NS 
B4B0A8 

CONTACT 
Phone: (902) 835-9780 
Email: joquilt@bellaliant.ne 

Sites of Interest 

              www.Quilterpenny.wordpress.com     
www.how-to-quilt.com   
www.quiltinglibrary.blogspot.com   
www.linendraspberry.blogspot.com  
www.hoffmanfabric.com  

 

 
Don’t forget your name tag and coffee mug.  
If the weather is wet, please bring dry 
shoes to change into so we don’t muddy 
the floor.  Our rent does not include 
janitorial services. 
 

If the weather is nasty the Excecutive may 
decide to cancel the meeting and will call 
members to inform them.  Please ensure 
that we have the right numbers.   

Please don’t park in the church parking lot 
as it is reserved for things going on at the 
church.  Thank you 

 

The Quilter’s Attic 
            

    Shirley Cavanagh 
 

Custom Statler Machine Quilting 
                           

     613) 832-9319 
                           

           srcavanagh@sympatico.ca  

             
  3532 Diamondview Rd, Kinburn, ON 

K0A 
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